
 

Memo 
Date: February 12, 2018 
 
To: Campus Ministry Leaders 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Share Your Ashes on Social Media! 

 
 
On Ash Wednesday, February 14, many Catholics around our archdiocese will 
attend Mass on their college campus to observe the beginning of Lent. 
 
We invite you to engage your faith online! 
 
All Catholic campus ministries are invited to share their ashes on social media 
by using #AshWednesday2018 or tagging us on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter 
for a chance to be featured on our account.  
 
Please click on the pictures below for links to the Archdiocese of Atlanta social 
media accounts. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/archatl/
https://twitter.com/archatl
https://www.instagram.com/archatlanta/

